
 

MAYOR’S REPORT TO SALTASH TOWN COUNCIL  
TUESDAY 22ND DECEMBER 2020 

 
Since the last meeting, the Mayor has attended the following: 
 
 
5th December Officially opened the Two for Tea Shop in Fore Street. 
 

Hosted Plymouth Lord Mayor and Lady Mayoress for a 
visit to the Saltash Window Wanderland. Was also 
accompanied by Chair of Saltash Chamber of Commerce 

 
     
6th December Attended Christmas Tree Festival at St Nicholas & St 

Faith Church 
 

Hosted Redruth Mayor and Consort and Penzance Mayor 
and Consort for a visit to the Saltash Window 
Wanderland. Was also accompanied by Chair of Saltash 
Chamber of Commerce 
 

7th December Meet and greet with Cornwall High Sherriff and Chair of 
Cornwall Council 

 
10th December Attended Saltash Station open evening to meet with local 

residents.  Also in attendance, Cllrs Bickford and Phillips. 
 
18th December Judged the Saltash Library Children’s Drawing 

Competition 
 
23rd December Presentation to Cemetery Warden who is retiring from 

STC. 
 
23rd December Presented PCSO’s Debbie Smith and Mary Wells leaving 

present on behalf of the Mayor and Mayoress at Saltash 
Police Station 

 
23rd December Visit to Forder Residents for their hard work in organising 

12 hampers for Saltash Families in need 
 
 

 
 
Since the last meeting, the Deputy Mayor has attended the following: 
 
18th December Judged the Saltash Library Children’s Drawing 

Competition 
 


